From: Curtis Brunn

To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: Proposed OHRV Regulatory Amendments to the Red Sticker Program
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 3:50:26 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please reconsider the proposed changes to the OHV RED STICKER PROGRAM and consider
the following:

Ensure law enforcement has the ability to access vehicle ownership and registration for
competition off-road motorcycles through use of a 17 digit VIN. Additional benefit for
financing and insuring competition labeled off-road only motorcycles.

Ensure competition off-road motorcycle owners fund OHV-related land management,
restoration, law enforcement, vehicle registration, safety, education, and youth training
programs.

Allow for the purchase, operation, and resale of competition labeled off-road motorcycles for
use by racers at sanctioned “closed-course” or skill-based off-road motorcycle competition
events (i.e. GP, Hare Scrambles, Enduros, Trials, etc.) and for practicing for participation at
sanctioned off-road motorcycle competition events.

Safeguard the future of off-road motorcycle races/events and related race practicing.

Thank you,
Curtis Brunn
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